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Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent April 11, 2024

Division Memorandum
No. '287 , s. 2024

To: GERRYPHER M. VIERNES, RN - Nurse II/ Nutrition Focal

Subject: MONITORING & EVALUATION ON LOCAL LEVEL PROGRAM
IMPLEMENTATION PRO (MELLPI Pro) CY 2023

1. Attached is an invitation letter from the Office of the Provincial Governor
informing the conduct of Monitoring and Evaluation on Local Level
Program Implementation Pro (MELLPI Pro) CY 2023 in the Search for
Outstanding Local Government Unit (OLGU) in the implementation of
nutrition program. In this regard, the Provincial Nutrition Evaluating Team
will conduct a desk review and analysis of pertinent documents on April 12,
2024 8:00 am to 5:00 pm at Maco, Davao de Oro.

2. Anent to this, you are hereby advised to attend in the above mentioned
activity.

3. Transportation and other incidental expenses incurred shall be charged
against Division MOOE subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules

and regulation.

4. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

By the Authority of the
Schoolg \Division Superintendent:

NORBERTO S. MANLANGIT, CE, MPA
Administrative Officer V
(Ofﬁcer—in—Charge

Address: Capitol Complex, Brgy. Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro
Contact No.0951-387-1728 (TNT); 0915-399-7779 (Globe)
Email Address: davaodeoro@deped.gov.ph

Website: www.depeddavaodeoro.ph
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April 3, 2024

CRISTY E. EPE, CESE

Division Superintendent
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Dear Ma’am Epe: s
RECRIVEF

Golden Greetings! o

The Provincial Nutrition Evaluating Team of Davao de Oro will conduct a Monitoring and
Evaluation on Local Level Program Implementation Pro (MELLPI Pro) CY 2023 in the Search for
Outstanding Local Government Unit (OLGU) in the implementation of nutrition program. The
evaluation will focus on the CY-2023 performance of the LGU.

This year, the evaluating team will be utilizing the newly developed MELLPI Pro Tool in evaluating
Nutrition Program accomplishment.

In this regard, the Provincial Nutrition Evaluating Team will conduct a desk review and analysis of
pertinent documents on April 12, 2022 8:00 am to 5:00 pm at Maco, Davao de Oro.

Furthermore, may we request Mr. Gerrypher M. Viernes, RN, Nurse II/ Nutrition Focal, to join
the Provincial Nutrition Evaluating Team in the conduct of the said evaluation. An orientation will
be conducted on April 8, 2024 at Govemor’s Lounge 4" floor, Capitol Building, Cabidianan,
Nabunturan, Davao de Oro at 9:30 am.

For inquiries, you may contact Ms. Marianita M. Cariiio, Nutritionist-Dietitian III of the Provincial
Health Office through this cellphone 09504440483.

Thank you and we look forward for your usual support.

Sincerely yours,

DOROTHY P. v ONZAgAW

Govemnor
PNC Chairman

GO EITSNRINT
Govemnor's Office, 4* Floor, Exccutive Building, Provincial Capitol, Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro




